5th Grade Fall Musical 
Dear Parents:
The entire fifth grade class of Duncan Creek will be presenting Go West!  by John Jacobson and Mac Huff on the evening of Thursday, November 15th  at 6:00 and 7:15 p.m. in the cafeteria.  Respective performance times are as follows:

· 6:00 p.m. – Covey, Freed, Mayfield, O’Neill, Padgett
· 7:15 p.m. – Abreu, Dietz, Maschas
For the performance, the students will wear a specially designed t-shirt.  The cost to you for the shirt is $6.00.  In addition to this t-shirt, your child will wear blue jeans and tennis shoes.  To assure that our shirts are delivered in time for the performance, it is important that we have your child’s shirt size by Wednesday, November 7th. 
Our preferred method of payment for the 5th Grade Musical T-Shirts is on My Payments Plus.  The My Payments Plus option is available beginning Friday, October 19th through Sunday, November 4th. For this payment option, simply log into your existing account, locate “Fifth Grade Musical T-Shirt” under “School Events”, and fill in the necessary information.  You may also pay by cash or check.  Checks should be made payable to Duncan Creek Elementary School.

As usual, if numbers permit, we may decide to have one large performance at 6:00 p.m.  We will determine this once the t-shirt orders are tallied.  If this occurs, we will notify parents immediately.  

IMPORTANT:  Regardless of payment method, for organizational purposes, please fill out and have your child return the bottom portion of this form to his/her teacher.

The students are working hard preparing for their upcoming performance.  We look forward to a wonderful musical presentation on November 15th.  Thank you for your support of the music program at Duncan Creek Elementary School.

Mr. Cypert and Mrs. Roth

Music Specialists

--------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------
(Please return this form by Wednesday, Nov. 7th) 

STUDENT & TEACHER NAME:______________________________________________________________________

​​______My child is attending the Fifth Grade Spring Musical on November 15th.  I have purchased my child’s shirt and indicated the appropriate size through My Payments Plus.  (Confirmation #____________________)

______My child is attending the Fifth Grade Spring Musical on November 15th.  I have attached $6.00 for his/her shirt and indicated my child’s shirt size below.

______My child is attending the Fifth Grade Spring Musical on November 15th and needs a shirt, but I am unable to pay at this time.  I have indicated my child’s shirt size below.

______My child is unable to attend the Fifth Grade Spring Musical on November 15th due to a prior obligation and, therefore, DOES NOT need to purchase a t-shirt.

MY CHILD’S SHIRT SIZE IS (If purchased on My Payments Plus, leave this blank):






 





_____YS (sizes 6-8)
_____YM(sizes 10-12)

_____YL (sizes 14-16)

_____YXL







_____AS 

_____AM 


_____AL


_____AXL
 

